
 

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 2 Warwick Castle Trip 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 5 WOW Day 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 2, 4, 5 & 6 RSE Parent 
Drop-in 3.30pm - 4.15pm 

Thursday 8th May 

VE Day 

Monday 12th May 

SATS Week 

Monday 19th May 

Nursery Open Morning          
10am -11am 

Monday 19th May 

Year 4 Come & Share Event   
2:30pm -3:30pm 

Monday 19th May 

Doly-Y-Moch Parent Meeting 
(Virtual) 5pm-6pm 

Tuesday 20th May 

Year 5 Come & Share Event    
2:30pm - 3:30pm 

Tuesday 20th May 

Whitby Parent Meeting 5pm 

Wednesday 21st May 

Nursery Opening Morning   
10am - 11am 

Thursday 22nd May 

Year 2 Medieval Day 

Friday 23rd May 

Teacher Training Day 

Monday 26th May 

Start of half term holiday 

Monday 2nd June 

Back to school 
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Exciting learning from this week 

 

Reminders 

 

A message from our Headteacher: Mrs Swindell 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I hope you’ve had a wonderful week in the sunshine. We have all enjoyed the        
beautiful weather in school and the children have, as always, been working hard on 
their learning. I am delighted to be back after my maternity leave, and it has been 
lovely to see and speak to lots of you on the gates. 

Well done to our boys football team who played against Howes Primary this week 
and won 10-0! What an achievement! 

Next week our Year 2 children are looking forward to their trip to Warwick Castle. 
Thank you to the parents who have volunteered to go along and support. Year 5 will 
be taking part in a Rainforest Roadshow in school as part of their ‘Spirit of Samba’ 
topic.  

A reminder that next week we are running our RSE drop in sessions for parents of 
children in Year 2, 4, 5 & 6. This is an opportunity for you to view the resources that 
will be used during our Relationships & Sex Education lessons next half term. This 
will be on Wednesday between 3:30 and 4:15pm. If 
you are unable to attend but would still like to see the 
resources, please speak to your child’s class teacher 
who can provide them for you. Our policy can be 
viewed on the school website. 

We hope you enjoy the bank holiday on Monday and 
we look forward to seeing the children on Tuesday.  
 

Mrs Swindell 

 

 

Reception had lots of fun at their disco! We had 
biscuits, juice and a good dance. We even did the 

Conga!  

 

In history this week, Year 3 were trying to answer the 
question ‘how long ago did prehistoric man live?’ We 

used toilet rolls to show how far back prehistory went 
compared to today.  

We have many children in our school that have nut allergies and even the smell of 

nuts can set off a reaction. Please can you ensure that your child does not bring any 

form of nut into school and please be aware that some chocolates and spreads also 

contain nuts. 


